
 

Welcome to Thompson Rivers University! If you are reading this email it means you have registered for classes at 

TRU for the 2017 winter semester. 

In addition to International Student Orientation, TRU also has TRU Winter Orientation – a fun, interactive and 

helpful resource fair to welcome all new-to-TRU students. The resource fair will give students a chance to talk to 

faculty, staff and peers as well as hear about resources that will support you as you go through your studies. We 

encourage you to attend both orientation events to partake in the fun, learn about campus resources, and make new 

connections. 

You will be receiving email communications from us, the Orientation team, over the next 5 weeks so stay tuned! We 

will be sending out weekly tips and clips to help you prepare for your TRU experience. 

We know you will be focused on getting a million things organized to come to TRU, but following these tips will save you 

some time so you can fully enjoy all the celebrations that take place during the first week of school. 

 

Check out our website for more New-to-TRU student resources. 

Join us for TRU Winter Orientation January 11th 2017, 12:30-2:00pm @ BMO Student Street, Old Main. There 

will be some great prizes available to win! 

See you soon, 

Orientation Team 

http://inside.tru.ca/?email_id=124&user_id=5313&urlpassed=aHR0cDovL2luc2lkZS50cnUuY2EvP2VtYWlsX2lkPTQ1JmFtcDt1c2VyX2lkPTEwJmFtcDt1cmxwYXNzZWQ9YUhSMGNEb3ZMM2QzZHk1MGNuVXVZMkV2Ym1WM2MzUjFaR1Z1ZEhNJTNEJmFtcDtjb250cm9sbGVyPXN0YXRzJmFtcDthY3Rpb249YW5hbHlzZSZhbXA7d3lzaWphLXBhZ2U9MSZhbXA7d3lzaWphcD1zdWJzY3JpcHRpb25zJnV0bV9zb3VyY2U9d3lzaWphJnV0bV9tZWRpdW09ZW1haWwmdXRtX2NhbXBhaWduPU9yaWVudGF0aW9uKzIwMTcrV2ludGVyK0ludGVybmF0aW9uYWwrRW1haWwrXzFfK1dlbGNvbWUrRW1haWw%3D&controller=stats&action=analyse&wysija-page=1&wysijap=subscriptions
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